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No. AIBSNLEA/CHQ/Dir (HRD)/2008

      
    

    Dated:  11th   April, 2008 

To,

Shri Gopal Das

Director (HRD), BSNL

New Delhi-110001

Sub: - Delay in issue of promotion order from SDEs(T) to DEs on Adhoc basis- reg.

Sir,


As you know Personnel Branch of BSNL had initiated a DPC for promotion from SDEs(T) to DEs on Adhoc basis three months back to fill up about 1500 vacant posts of DEs. It is understood that the ACRs screening work is completed, but the issuance of the promotion order is getting delayed for want of Vigilance Status Report of the eligible SDEs from Vigilance Cell of BSNL CO. So many Circles are yet to sent the Vigilance Clearance Report to CVO, BSNL.   


In this context, we shall request you to kindly intervene in the matter so that the vigilance clearance reports are immediately received in Personnel Branch of BSNL and the promotion order from SDEs to DEs on Adhoc basis are issued immediately. The member officers of this association are seriously frustrated due to delay in issuance of promotion order.


With kind regards,

            Yours sincerely, 

[image: image2.emf]
(Prahlad Rai)

General Secretary

